
 

 

Central Registration of Sowa-Rigpa Graduates 

As per the National Commission for Indian system of Medicine Act. 2020, Prof. 

Rakesh Sharma, President of Board of Ethics and Registration (BoER) and team 

of 6 members from BoER has visited the Central Institute of Higher Tibetan 

Studies for the National Registration of Sowa-Rigpa graduates from 18th - 20th 

September 2024. The team has introduced the NCISM Act, its provision of 

registration and its benefits to the medical doctors and student. Total 54 Sowa-

Rigpa Doctor has been registered and issued the registration certificate. The 

BoER team has also introduced the National Healthcare Professional Registration 

and many of the Sowa-Rigpa Doctors has also registered for the same. 


